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TORONTO, ONTARIO – (ANNOUNCEMENT – November 09, 2023) 

Priority Healthcare has been recognized as 2023’s Top Ranked 

Staffing Firm. 

This year’s 2023 Reader’s Choice Award goes to Priority Healthcare 

as the #1 Ranked “Best Employment and Staffing Firm”.  

The Canadian healthcare staffing industry is an extremely competitive sector, with a variety of staffing 

firms. Whether a facility or a healthcare professional, the choice of which organization to partner is an 

important decision. Factors to consider in choosing who will best represent you or your organization can 

include: which organization adheres to all government regulations, which firm can be counted on to 

deliver results, and which company is considered “Best in Class”. Each year a public survey is conducted 

based on these criteria in a quest to determine which staffing firm stands out from the crowd. 

Priority Healthcare has made a vigorous impact in the Healthcare Staffing Industry. As one of the largest 

staffing firms in the country, Priority breaks the mold of other agencies with efficient, flexible, responsive 

and experienced staff who attract competitive candidates and support employers to ensure the right 

hire, every time. With one of the industries most extensive and qualified database, Priority successfully 

matches thousands of healthcare professionals with employment opportunities each year across every 

Province. 

Priority Healthcare also believes in leading by example. This is demonstrated with an internal code of 

ethics embracing, honesty, integrity and partnership towards both clients and employees. This spirit and 

dedication has proven to be one of the company’s greatest assets. “This is the outcome of a lot of hard 

work,” says Priority President, Michael Adams. “I’m really excited for the future of this firm and all the 

employees who help make this a great place to work.  

 


